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Unisonic are very sorry to announce that their show at the BeatCon Music & Game Festival in JyvAaskylAg, Finland,
January 30th had to be cancelled due to problems with the venue. Although the promoter tried his best to book a new
venue and the band was willing to compromise, no appropriate solution could be found.
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